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Dear Customer,
Tomorrow 3/24, we will be emailing parents at your district who use the MySchoolBucks mobile app to make sure they update to the latest version (5.1.2) that includes a number of security enhancements.
Later next week, all previous versions of the mobile app will no longer allow parents to access their accounts or make payments.
 Parents can call 855-832-5226 or emailparentsupport@myschoolbucks.com if they have any questions.
Thank you,
MySchoolBucks Support

